Episcopal
SENIORLIFE

Communities

XX

Seabury Woods Memory Care Construction Q&A
Construction begins on Monday, May 22, 2023

Q: Why are we doing construction?

A: Seabury Woods wants to provide residents with the best experience and quality of life while residing
in our community. The addition of steam tables will ensure hot meals and updating the environment
with design and colors that are dementia-friendly will offer an atmosphere more conducive to those we
care for. In addition, creating a sensory room allows residents to utilize their tactile and visual senses for
enjoyment in a calm, relaxing space.

Q: What is the expected length of the construction process?

A: There will be two phases, each lasting eight weeks; this project will last 16 weeks, with anticipated
completion in September.

Q: What is the plan for meals during construction?
A: We will utilize the living room, one dining room and alcoves (if needed) for mealtimes.
Q: What is the plan for activities during construction?

A: Activities will continue in memory care in the living room, available dining room and garden. We will
communicate any unforeseen changes in activities or activity location as they arise.

Q: Is there a safety plan in place during this time?

A: Our priority is to ensure resident safety during this process utilizing a safety plan which was approved
by the Department of Health (DOH). Temporary walls have been built to enclose the construction area.

Q: Will there be a lot of noise, dust, or smells?

A: Temporary walls have been built to enclose the construction area to keep residents safe and try to
enclose dust, smells, and muffle noise. However, there will be days when noise is a factor. For example,
there will be one/two days of drilling. During those days, and any others that are noisy, we will do our
best to utilize other areas in the building and outdoors for programs, as well as outings.

Q: What if | have a concern during this time?

A: If you have any questions or concerns, we encourage you to contact Jade Stevens, Executive Director,
at 585.546.8439 x5202 or by email at jstevens@EpiscopalSeniorLife.org.
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